
To All Customers, 

 

On September 21, 2022 the Dallas City Council 

authorized an additional fee of $2.00 per ton for all 

Customers using the McCommas Bluff Landfill and 

Bachman Transfer Station.  This fee will be added to your 

receipt as a separate line item called “Environmental 

Fee”.  This fee is not a tax.  Revenue generated from this 

fee will be set aside to fund the cost to close the landfill 

and transfer stations in the future when that becomes 

necessary.  This fee is in line with fees charged by other 

landfills in the area for similar purposes.  The published 

disposal rate for all non-contract customers will remain 

unchanged at $37.67 per ton for McCommas Landfill 

Customers and $61.58 per ton for those customers using 

the Bachman Transfer Station.   The Environmental Fee 

will be assessed at a 1 ton minimum.  This fee goes into 

effect on January 1, 2023.       

 


